
From: Debbie Tarry
To: Jesse Salomon; Carolyn Wurdeman
Cc: Heidi Costello
Subject: RE: DE questions
Date: Monday, February 01, 2016 3:40:06 PM

Jesse -

The presenter of district energy has been traveling today (to come to Shoreline) so we were not able to get a written
 response from him before tonight's meeting.  He is aware of the question and hopefully can address during the
 presentation tonight.

Debbie Tarry
City Manager
City of Shoreline
17500 Midvale Ave N.
Shoreline,  WA 98133

-----Original Message-----
From: Jesse Salomon
Sent: Sunday, January 31, 2016 2:37 PM
To: Carolyn Wurdeman; Debbie Tarry
Subject: DE questions

How is this true? I'm not an individual buyer of natural gas, my utility is the buyer:

Also due to the long-term aggregate nature of demand, a district energy system operator can negotiate long-term fuel
 contracts, which facilitates greater energyprice stability for consumers.

After option P-3 gets the project but can there be a transition to a co op model? I don't the think the city should have
 a department dedicated to running DE as it is pretty small scale and co-ops can protect consumers from monopoly
 price gouging from private companies.

Jesse Salomon, Councilmember
City of Shoreline
Jsalomon@Shorelinewa.gov
(206) 396-5807

Sent from my iPad
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